
    

This week has been a busy week for the nursery. We have practised our 

Christmas songs and then performed them for the adults.  We would like to 

thank all the parents and friends that were able to attend. We made some 

beautiful cards and decorations at the art table to bring home. We joined 

the whole school on Wednesday to watch the pantomime and we all 

enjoyed it, although there were some scary moments! 

 

 Please do not let any children play on outdoor equipment. This for safety reasons. 

 Please ensure children don’t bring their own toys to nursery. If these get lost or broken it can be very 

distressing for the child. 

 Please make sure that your children are picked up on time at the end of the session. AM children 

MUST be collected by 11.15am and the PM children by 4.15pm. 

 
 

 

Our Christmas party will be on Monday morning. This is for all nursery children to 

attend and there will be no PM nursery on Monday. If you are arriving for the party 

please come to the main school door for 9 o’clock. As usual we will be providing 

breakfast from 8.10. When dropping off your child please take their coats with you as 

children will be picked up from the main hall in the school on this day. If you would like 

to see your child receiving their present from Santa you are welcome to come to the 

hall at 10.40. 

 

 

 


